

Dow ConstantineKing County Executive
401 Fifth Avenue, Suite 800
Seattle, WA 98104-1818

206-263-9600 Fax 206-296-0194

TTY Relay: 711 www.kingcounty.gov

February 23, 2021

Ashley Byrd King County Department of Information Technology

SENT VIA EMAIL: ashley.bvrd@kingcounty.gov

Dear Ms. Byrd:

I am pleased to appoint you to the King County employee giving program committee, representing the King County department of information technology, for a two-year term expiring March 1, 2023. Your appointment is subject to confirmation by the King County Council.

Serving on an employee-based board or commission can be a rewarding experience for employees who support non-profits organizations. As a member of the King County employee giving program committee, you will have an opportunity to help empower and engage employees to enrich our communities while providing expertise in an area of personal or professional interest. I sincerely appreciate your dedication and commitment to our residents

Thank you for agreeing to serve the people of King County as a member of the employee giving program committee.

Sincerely,

Dow Constantine

King County Executive

Enclosure:

cc: The Honorable Joe McDermott, King County Councilmember, District 8

Junelle Kroontje, Staff Liaison

on Constati